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Like you, Lanark Lifestyles is taking the COVID-19
pandemic one day at a time. Things are changing so
rapidly that it's hard to keep track of everything. 
 
At the end of the day, we are dedicated to our
Residents and we are doing everything possible to
keep them safe and healthy. 
 
Activities are focused on individuals and our dining
rooms have been changed around to accommodate
single seating. Change is hard but our Residents are
dealing with it like champs. 
 
Unfortunately, the home is closed to visitors but we
are encouraging "through the glass" visits via a patio
or face time. 
 
Stay safe and keep practicing physical distancing! 
 



 
Please call us to

book a virtual tour.
 

We'd love to show
you around!

 
613-706-6606

or email us at
info@lanarklifestyles.ca
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Where's Larry?

Exploring Retirement Living in a new way.

Larry is
guarding the
entrance and

practicing
proper hand

hygiene. 

Although the world outside has been
asked to stay home, we are here,

making sure our residents are safe and
well looked after.

 

Having said that, there is always a need
for the services we provide.  Although
we aren't able to do physical tours of
our residence at this time, Amanda is
happy to do virtual tours with those
folks that are interested in learning

more about our community. 
 

Just reach out - we are here to help!


